
   

 
February 7, 2025 

Parents and Guardians: 
 
The Titan Evolution Alumni Madness event is one month away - Saturday, March 8! 
Registration is open for Kids Mile Run and the 5K as well as the alumni sporting events. The 
district will be unveiling its recently renovated Titan Baseball/Softball Complex, featuring new 
turf fields and lights. In the evening, all WMASD alumni are invited to gather at Mulligan's.  
 
For more information and to register for Alumni Madness events, go to the story at 
www.wmasd.org . Please spread the word; we want to see a great turnout of Titans on March 8! 

Congratulations to our Middle School students on their excellent academic performance in the 
second quarter. A total of 295 students earned High Honors (3.75 and above GPA) and 214 
students made the Honor Roll (3.1-3.74 GPA), for a combined total of 509 students! Great job, 
Titans! 

Kudos to our latest Staff Members of the Month! The recipients are: Mary Bekavac  
(Homeville), Judy Minydzak (Middle School), and Kristen Bonacci (High School). Thank you to 
all three staff members for their dedicated efforts and to the Titan Recognition Committee.  
 
Thanks to all the Clara Barton families who attended the fun and informative STEAM Night! 
There was a great turnout; thanks to Mrs. Baker and Ms. Fry for all their efforts! 
 
The final Senior Recognition for our Winter teams is Swimming on Monday, February 10 at 5:30 
p.m. Please stop by if you’re able to thank and support our Seniors! 
 
The Champions Camp will be returning this summer for students ages K-5th grade. The camp 
begins June 9 and ends August 15 and will be held at the high school. Please see the attached 
flyer for more information.  
 
Kindergarten registration for the 2025-26 school year is open and the registration link is on the 
front of our website, www.wmasd.org. 
 
President’s Day is Monday, February 17 and schools will not be in session and all administrative 
offices will be closed for the holiday. 
 
Friday, February 21, will be an early dismissal for the high school student only.  
 
West Mifflin High School will be hosting a Job Fair on Friday, February 28th.  This event will 
be held in the auxiliary gym from 9:30 -11:30 and is open to all seniors, juniors, sophomores, 
and their parents. This will be a great opportunity for students to meet and talk to vendors from 
the trades, healthcare, military, colleges, and local employers.   

A reminder the next two-hour early dismissal for professional development will be Friday, 
February 28. 
 
Thank you and have a super weekend. 
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